

The Seabees of NMCB-74, Inc

"ALL ERA 1966-2014"



Pres: Daniel Bower

Vice Pres: Lorraine Santo

Treasurer: Robert Harrison Secretary: Deianna Bower

Board of Directors:

Chairman: Gerald Schmuck, USN, CUCM (ret): David Geter, USN, EOCS (ret): Rick Cole: 2nd & 3rd Tour-RVN

"The Seabees of NMCB-74, Inc"

"Mini" Reunion -Branson 2022!

At the Grand Plaza Hotel on the Miracle Mile

Greetings to Our Members;

Mark your calendars for next May, Wednesday the 11th thru Saturday night May 14th with Sunday as head-home day. We have signed on with Mary of the Grand Hotel and all the information you need to reserve your room is right here in this newsletter. Much more coming with shows and activities that all up and down the strip, and it's all good wholesome family fun. We invite you to bring one or two of your family and build some great memories. AND it's not restricted to just members of our non-profit group, but any veteran of NMCB-74 is welcome. Naturally we hope you join, but if not, you're still welcome.

Our reunion chairman is Harold Hurst and there is so much to and see in Branson that you can get a taste of what's in store by going HERE...

https://www.bransonshows.com/activity/?msclkid=883c6db6e266109d3ae50cc22e 0916e0

By the time we come into town in May there will be several new shows replacing some of these in the link. Here is a link to our hotel:

https://grandplazabranson.com/

To Make Your Reservation

Our group code is NMCB2022. "Post as" NMCB 74 2022

Branson Grand Plaza Hotel, 245 N. Wildwood Dr, Branson, MO, 65616

417-336-6646

Your organization covers the Hospitality Room

Every day and evening we will have a place to meet and greet in the Sunset Room if we aren't at a show or lunch/dinner or simply sightseeing. On Saturday evening we will have our buffet dinner there.

Harold Hurst will be working with our Grand Hotel hostess and U.S. Navy veteran (Corpsman), Mary, this winter on our buffet menu, what new show is opening that you might want to get good seats to, and what past visitors to Branson from our group might recommend.

Harold can be reached via email harold@stedistock.com or by phone at

214-533-7021 134 Castlebar Rd, Gordonville TX 76245-2518

Hotel reservations are now open and should be done by the hotel's deadline of April 18th 2022. You can reserve using credit card or company check, and the rooms are based on double occupancy and add \$5.00 for each additional person staying in your room. There is a complimentary breakfast buffet each morning from 6:30 to 9:30 AM.

Room Rates:

- 1. Standard Room--\$85.00
 - 2. Mini Suite--\$95.00
- 3. King Feature--\$115.00
- 4. Family Suite--\$145.00
- 5. Honeymoon Suite--\$135.00

Print this out if you are getting this online, and make your plans this winter. We hope to see you there! --- Dan & Deianna Bower